
WEEKLY UPDATE | March 4, 2022

MBS Parents,
Happy Friday! It was great to see the nice weather towards the end of this 
week. Many of our students had some time to enjoy learning outside! Take a 
look below at the ‘Good News’ section to read about some really cool stories 
involving our students and staff. Also, be sure to follow the district and school 
accounts on social media. The MBHS, MBJH and BWF Instagram stories 
all have a ‘behind the scenes’ look at the current construction progress. Our 
COVID numbers remain well below the reporting threshold of twenty positive 
cases. We remain committed first and foremost to our student’s safety. Thanks 
for reading and we hope you have a great weekend!

“Providing an effective, challenging, and engaging 
education for every one of our students”

GOOD NEWS

What is Career Prep? What do students learn? How 
does it help students? Click here to read more about the 
class and how it has benefitted students in recent years.

Click here to view the list of 2022 district winners

Last week, Crestline students celebrated creativity all 
week. The school welcomed speakers from the com-

munity to share about their jobs and companies. Click 
here to view the list of speakers.

The MBJH
Scholars’ Bowl 
team placed third 
at the state level 
last weekend! Click 
here to read more 
about the team and 
their success.
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